redbricks | school

CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2019-20/No.99 Date: 25/02/20
To: All Parents (Class 1 to Class 12)

From: The Principal

Subject: Annual Function Invitation and Guidelines

Dear Parents,

We are pleased to invite you for our Annual Day celebration to be held on 7" March, 2020 (Saturday) at
Pandit Dindayal Auditorium. Please find below the important guidelines for the same:

e Kindly carry your invitation card to the venue without fail. Two people per card will be
allowed.

e There will be no regular school on 7™ March, 2020 (Saturday).

e Children are expected to reach Bodakdev AMC Auditorium (Opposite Kensville Gold Academy,
Behind Rajpath Club, Near SG Highway, Ahmedabad) latest by 2.15 pm and parents are requested
to take their seats by 2.30 pm.

e We request you to dress your ward in their respective costumes with appropriate facial make up as
suggested by the teacher coordinators.

e Any extra item or accessories (if required) should be brought in properly packed and labelled bag by
the students.

e The child is expected to have proper rest and food before reaching the venue.

e Request you not to send any eatables or drinking water as both facilities will be provided by the
school.

e No child will be dispersed until the entire programme is over.

e A humble request to not take personal photos and videos during the program as the flashes disturb
the ongoing live recording. School would be providing the photos and videos later on.

e The cost towards the costume rental will be informed in the coming week with collection and
delivery guidelines.

Note: We would request parent support and coorperation to ensure full attendance of students for
this and the coming week for the annual day practice.

Thanking you.

With warm regards,

g Lt
Mprs. Sutapa Mishra

The Principal
Redbricks School



